

Town of Kaukauna
Town Board Meeting
January 13, 2025
Minutes


Chairman Van Asten called the Town Board Meeting to order at 6:30 PM

Attendees: Chairman Mike Van Asten, Supervisor Mike Van Vreede, Supervisor Shane Robley (via phone), Clerk/Treasurer Jennifer Burton, 3 Residents, and 1 Guest were present.

Agenda: Motion by Supervisor Robley to adopt the agenda as presented. Second by Chairman Van Asten. Motion carried. 

Meeting Minutes: Motion by Supervisor Van Vreede to approve the minutes from the December 9, 2024 Public Meeting; Special Town Meeting & Town Board Meeting. Second by Chairman Van Asten. Motion carried.

Fire/EMR Department Report: Per Chief Simon, the new fire truck is within 14 months of completion with a target date of January 2026. Ron Young submitted his retirement effective immediately. 

Review/Approve Vouchers:  Motion by Chairman Van Asten to approve Credit Card Purchases & Checks 10459 – 10499 for a total of $1,001,535.43. Second by Supervisor Van Vreede. Motion carried.

Building Permits from Tom Smith: Board reviewed large addition including pool and deck at W723 River Bend Dr. 

Public Participation: Possible new subdivision name conflict in Freedom. After further review, the name will differ from the Fox subdivision within the Township. The town will hold a Spring Primary on February 18, 2025.  

Follow up: Supervisor Robley requested follow up with resident property clean up. Chairman Van Asten will reach out to resident.

Adjournment: Motion by Supervisor Robley to adjourn the meeting. Second by Supervisor Van Vreede. Motion carried. Adjourned at 6:55 PM. 


Respectfully Submitted by: Jennifer Burton, Clerk/Treasurer







